

Woodsetton School

Headteacher: Mrs K Beer

Telephone: 01384 818265

e-mail: info@woodsetton.dudley.sch.uk

Thursday 2nd July 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

End of term arrangements

As I am sure you will know and understand, over the last few months our school has looked very different to normal as we have had to remove many pieces of furniture, resources, soft furnishings etc from classrooms to enable our children to be safe whilst in school.

Last week the government stated that they wish for all pupils to return to schools in September. In order for us to prepare our learning environment in readiness for this, we will be closed to pupils on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th July.

Many thanks for your support with this.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Beer Headteacher